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Monday, February 10 -Graduation Photo Day 
-Sewing Program  

Wednesday, February 12 School Council Meeting Cancelled 

Thursday, February 13 VIP - Gr. 6 

Monday, February 17 Family Day - No School 

Friday, February 21 VIP - Gr. 6 

Monday, February 24 Sewing Program 

                              Important Dates 

February 10 to February 28, 2020 

 

Forest of Reading  
We continue to have an overwhelming 
response to such an amazing book  
festival.   
 
Happy Reading to all! 

GRADUATION  PHOTOS  
 
Grade 8 Graduation Photos have 
been rescheduled for Monday,  
February 10th on the gym stage.   
Students are asked to wear dark 
coloured pants and a white top or blouse for 
girls, white shirt & tie for boys. 

Sewing Studio Workshops 
 
Our students will have the amazing opportunity to 
participate in Denise Wild's Sewing Studio.   
Classes will be scheduled to participate in sewing 
workshops on one of these dates:  February 10th,  
24th or March 27th.  The sewing studio comes to 
Fréchette with 30 sewing machines and their all-star 
team will help students to complete a sewing  
project.  This program focuses on mentorship,  
confidence, inclusion and equity.  At the end of the 
program, the studio will donate a sewing machine 
to our Makerspace program in the library.  
 
Thank you to School Council and to everyone who 
bought or sold the "Amazing Box of Cards" to 
help make this program possible.  Please see flyer 
on page 3.  

Wet & Muddy Weather    
There are many days when the 
field is wet and muddy. Please 
make sure that you send your child 
with indoor shoes and proper out-
door footwear, as well as an extra 
change of clothes, including top, 
bottom, extra socks and under things.  Place 
them in a plastic bag with their name on it.   
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 

Bus or School Cancellations 
 
As we go into the winter months, it is important that families are 
aware that there may be rare occasions when emergency weather 
events occur and we need to close all schools and Board locations.   
Please click on the link below for more information. 
 
Bus or School Cancellations  

SNOW SAFETY 
 

It’s time to remind EVERYONE 
again about snow safety. Students 
are instructed to leave the snow on 
the ground. That includes staying 
off the slippery snow hills too.  
We are also having issues with 
students sliding on the ice, falling 
and hurting themselves and we are 

asking that students not slide on the ice.  
Thank you for helping us to ensure that our 
children play safely.  Our teachers and school 
assistants work hard to encourage safe play 
and appreciate your support. 

https://www.google.com/maps/place/40+New+Westminster+Dr,+Thornhill,+ON+L4J+7Z8/@43.7911623,-79.461088,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m5!3m4!1s0x882b2dcfd42ee7c3:0x6762f2e8d16af7f8!8m2!3d43.7911623!4d-79.4588993
mailto:louishonorefrechette.ps.yrdsb.ca
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/louishonorefrechette.ps/parents/Documents/Winterweather%20Information.pdf


 



 


